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General meeting

10.03.01

president’s report-

Chris Pritchard

vice president’s report-
Kevin Hensley

secretary’s report-

Jessica Ornelas

treasurer’s report-

Brandon Specketer

All Wine & Design entries should be in gallery for judging at this time!

First Year Representatives


Nominations:  


     Any AIAS member that will be taking 1st year studio (EN D 1524 &

          EN D 1133) in the spring is eligible.  You may nominate yourself 

          or have someone nominate you.  1st Year Representatives will need

          to attend weekly Executive Board Meetings every Monday @ 7:30pm. 

     Speeches


Voting

Halloween Party

Friday October 26th @ 10:00pm

Party will take place at Perfect Swing off highway 9.  Tickets will be on sale soon.  AIAS members: $5; non-members: $8.  As usual free ‘beverages’ will be provided.  Be sure to wear a costume.  

Brandon Specketer is the AIASou AIA liaison.  He is currently working to organize a dialogue between our students and the local professionals.  Tentative events to come in the next few months include Gopher Days, Degree Nomenclature Updates, and Studio Culture Taskforce Updates.

AIASou has begun the circulation of a petition to represent support for the college to install tackable surfaces throughout Gould Hall.

Architype 

If you are interested in getting involved in the publication of a student oriented newsletter, please attend the meeting for Architype tomorrow @ 4:30 in the gallery.

Architectural Scholarships Presentation

Martha Norbeck, AIASou Graduate Representative, received her Bachelor of Architecture degree from Smith College and is now attending the University of Oklahoma College of Architecture working towards her Master of Architecture degree.  Since 1997 she has accumulated about $55,000 in scholarship funding.  

Wine & Design 


Presentation of awards:


1st place: $250 provided by Beck Associates


2nd place: $150 provided by TAP

3rd place: $75  provided by REES Associates


Thank you to all who participated.   

T-shirts: be sure to pick yours up before you leave!

New Items:

     -

     -

     -

